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in mid-term may be moved to mid-term phase. He had some concerns about 
linear configuration of residence halls along Yukon 
Drive. 
 
The revision was presented to the Facilities group on February 18. 
 
Regent Wickersham brought up architectural standards, including how the 
proposed new Life Sciences building matches with the Irving Building. 
 
Deb suggested we can use landscape circulation as a way to give each area an 



 
Lydia asked if the Regents expressed concerns that a time point for each phase 
was indicated. FTE count will be used to drive the phasing. 
Will TVC plan be part of the CMP? This is not likely. 
 
Lydia asked if the next MPC meeting would be on March 18 instead of March 11 
given that Perkins 


